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Capitol Hill Management Services Welcomes the
Automotive Recyclers Association of New York

Capitol Hill Management Continues to Grow

Capitol Hill Management Services, Inc. (CHMS) is pleased to announce that it has been
selected to provide full service association management to the Automotive Recyclers
Association of New York (ARANY). Services to be provided include strategic planning,
association management, financial management, event planning and government affairs.

ARANY is a trade association dedicated to the professional development of the auto
recycling industry in New York State. An affiliated chapter of the Automotive Recyclers
Association, ARANY is committed to the removal and reuse of automotive parts and the
safe disposal of inoperable motor vehicles.

“We welcome ARANY to CHMS and look forward to providing the support and services they
need to accomplish their mission,” said John A. Graziano, Jr., CHMS president. Working
with this group of dedicated volunteers will enable us to develop a strong partnership
committed to the success of the organization.”

Rick Wilbert, ARANY president concurs, “We are looking to CHMS to assist us in achieving
the next stage of organizational growth and achievement. We have selected CHMS for their
professionalism, talent and outstanding professional reputation.”

About CHMS
CHMS is a consulting firm specializing in association management, non-profit development,
government relations, and public policy research.
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